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Need for regular maintenance and inspection of centrifuges 

 

Centrifuges are mechanically highly stressed machines. Accordingly, regular maintenance and 
inspection by specialist personnel should be carried out, if only to prevent unplanned 
breakdowns, in order to ensure process reliability and to always obtain optimum results in 
process water treatment. 

 

In addition to these very practical reasons, there are also reasons due to legal liability for 
regular, usually annual, maintenance and inspection of the centrifuges by qualified personnel. 
In many countries or states, there are either laws that explicitly hold the company liable if 
machines are not regularly maintained, or there is the possibility for injured persons to sue the 
owner of the centrifuge under other legal norms for sometimes substantial compensation if an 
accident occurs with it. 

 

The CE marking of the machinery does not normally release the owner from his obligations to 
ensure proper maintenance and servicing. 

 

It is therefore obvious that a regular inspection of the centrifuges by qualified personnel is not 
only technically but also legally sensible and necessary. This inspection should take place at 
least annually. 

 

We are happy to help you in this regard, e.g. by means of a service contract that provides for 
annual maintenance and testing of your Walther Trowal centrifuge by our highly experienced 
service technicians who are qualified to do so. This does not release you from your operator 
obligations, but you have proof of the periodic inspections by competent persons. In addition, 
minor repairs to your centrifuge can be carried out directly by our service technicians. 

 

Please contact our service team. We will be happy to make you an appropriate offer. 

http://www.walther-trowal.de/

